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February – April 2024 
Dear Praying Brethren, 

I hope this letter finds you all doing well. First, we are happy to announce that Anna and I are expecting a new 
addition to our family! Lord willing, we will welcome a little girl to the family at the beginning of August. Since the previous 
pregnancies had to be delivered via c-section, this one will have to be as well. By the grace of God, we found an 
accommodating doctor who has been patient with us as we navigate a whole new set of vocabulary words in Spanish. 
Your prayers for the operation and the health of Anna and baby are greatly appreciated! 

Before continuing with the update, we would like to ask for prayer for Moises and Rosa Campos, the missionary 
couple with whom we have been working. Recently, Rosa has been diagnosed with an aggressive type of breast cancer. 
As such, the doctors have already started her on chemotherapy, and after this, she will likely need additional treatment. 
We know that the Lord is in control, but we also know that prayer makes a difference. Please keep this precious couple in 
your fervent prayers as they go through this storm. 

In our previous letter, I mentioned a young man from France named Antonie, whom I met at the homeless mission 
in Barcelona. He returned the following month, and although our conversation was brief, I was able to give him an English 
Bible and our contact info. I do not know if I will see him again, but please continue to keep him in your prayers. Also, at 
the mission, I had the privilege of preaching in Spanish to three different groups. Little by little, the Lord has opened doors 
to preach in Spanish, and I am slowly becoming more comfortable doing so. As always, there is plenty of room for 
improvement, but it is encouraging to be able to minister in the language here. 

On the home front, we are humbled and grateful for the amazing opportunities we have had with our neighbors. 
While we must respect their privacy and cannot share specific details, we can attest to the Lord’s faithfulness in opening 
doors to speak with them. Your prayers have been instrumental in these divine appointments, and we ask for your 
continued prayers in this regard. We also celebrated both our children’s birthdays over the past few months. Catalina is 
now eight years old, and Justus is now four. Time has flown by, and the kids are growing quickly. Catalina has picked up 
the language well, and Justus, while it is still a bit of a struggle for him, is gradually understanding more. 

At the end of March, I had the opportunity to travel to the Basque Country, a mountainous region in Northern 
Spain, where I attended an apologetics conference. All the teaching was in Spanish, as was most of the fellowship. The 
intensive sessions were a great help in expanding my knowledge of evolution terminology in Spanish, and I have already 
had opportunities to use what I have learned. With the excellent material, I also enjoyed some good fellowship with 
brethren from around the country.  

In closing, we want to express our heartfelt gratitude for your faithful prayers, support, and love. Recently, several 
churches and individuals have given us additional love offerings. The timing of these gifts is truly remarkable, as each has 
come in a time of need without us having to ask for anything. The Lord is so good and has used your generosity to increase 
our faith and provide our needs above and beyond what we could ask or think. Thank you all for your kindness, and we 
pray that the Lord will bless you richly in your service to Him. 

Sincerely in His Service,  

 
Justin, Anna, Catalina, & Justus Pizzo 
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